
 
 

 
 

 

 

Letter No.: 218 /N.O./ICAR/2024              Dated: January 19, 2024 

 
All Deans’ 
All HODs’ 
 
 It is to inform you that a training session on " Improving the Quality of Videos submitted on         

Agri-DIKSHA" is scheduled on 23rd January 2024 from 10 AM to 01 PM which is being organized by 

NAHEP, ICAR. 

It is therefore, requested to Instruct the faculty members and teachers of your college/ and departments 

to enroll on the link given below  and attend the said meeting on Virtual Class Room of the university.  

Registration link: https://agridiksha.krishimegh.in/RegistrationFormforUpcomingWorkshop.aspx 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 

(Munish Kumar) 
Nodal officer, ICAR 

Copy to: 1. Dean Agriculture is requested to kindly instruct the concerned person to open the Virtual 
Class Room on January 23, 2024 at 09:30 AM  

2. TS to VC for kind information to Hon’ble Vice Chancellor 
 
 
 

(Munish Kumar) 
Nodal officer, ICAR 
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